## Gregory E. Hodges ATTORNEY AT LAW

305 COMMERCE BLDG.
TELEPHONE VICTOR 1780

KANSAS CITY. Mo.
July 8th, 1940.

Dr. F.C. Allen, Athletic Dept., University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

In re: Bush & Laube Concessions.

Dear Dr. Allen:

The above Concession Company has been a client of mine for a number of years and the two members, George Bush and Chan Laube are close personal friends.

They are interested in renting the concession at the Stadium if it is open for a bid and from my contact with them I can assure you that their long experience in the concession line would be a benefit in additional profits or rental to the University. They know the business and have had great success wherever they have operated. If you can assist them in any way it will be a great personal favor to me.

With kindest regard to the family, I

remain,

Fraternally yours

GEH/W

P.S. I followed the team as usual this season and you still keep them out in front year after year.

1994.